COLONEL W. W. FOSTER, D.S.O., V.D.
CHIEF CONSTABLE



YOUR FILE	•••••	····/	
OUR FILE			

October 25, 1938.

Inspector J.F.C.B. Vance, I/C Police Bureau of Science, Police Station, Vancouver, B. C.

Dear Sir:

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter of October 24, 1938, and would state that the subject matter of your letter will be discussed with Sergeant H. H. Duggan at the earliest possible moment with a view to obtaining an apology from him.

Yours truly.

Deputy Chief Constable.

a. Irundey.